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From: Jeff Vincent <jvincent1134@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, February 6, 2024 7:01 AM

To: Hersch, Anne

Cc: Planning Commission; Covello, Zoe; Barnali Ghosh
Subject: message to PC members for Feb mtg

WARNING: This is not a City of Berkeley email. Do not click links or attachments unless you trust the sender and know the content is
safe.

Hi Anne,

Please circulate this message to my fellow Planning Commission members, at your convenience. If you think it would be

appropriate to read this at the Feb 7 meeting, please feel free to do so.

Dear Planning Commissioners

| wanted to let you know that | will miss the February 7, 2024 Planning Commission meeting. | have an all-day and into-
the-evening event for my day job that same day in Daly City; I'm co-facilitating a workshop for school districts interested
in building affordable workforce housing for their employees. This conversation is very much in line with our Feb 7 focus:
Middle Housing. | think our Middle Housing ordinance work has been very good and look forward to seeing the action
PC takes in my absence. | do hope that Middle Housing and the Demo Ordinance can go to Council soon for
consideration - they are intricately connected and, in my view, good policy.

The Feb 7 meeting is also our annual commission election. | am grateful to be nominated for chair. As chair | have aimed
for keeping the discussions focused, making sure everyone is heard and understood, and getting us to a timely action on
each agenda item. I'd be honored to serve again as chair for this coming year.

Thanks for your consideration and | apologize for not being in attendance. Thank you to Vice Chair Ghosh for filling in
and running the meeting.

Best,
Jeff Vincent
Chair, City of Berkeley Planning Commission





